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                 Last Week’s Attendance 

Y2K 100% Expected Attendance 

Rec D, Y1D, Y6K 99% Expected Attendance 

Y3M 98% Expected Attendance 

Y4G 97% Expected Attendance 

Y1C 96% Expected Attendance 

Rec P 95% Concern of under achievement 

Y4K 94% Concern of under achievement 

Y3F 93% Risk of under achievement 

Y2, Y5C, Y6D 92% Risk of under achievement 

Y5K/S 88% Serious risk of under achievement 

Headteacher Awards 
Nursery Rec P Rec D Y1C Y1D Y2K Y2 

Ted Phoebe Nathanael Hetty Millie Elise Ollie 
Luca Harrison Isla E Isabel Jakobi Imogen Noah Bi 

Y3F Y3M Y4G Y4K Y5C Y5KS Y6D Y6Ki 
Shalom Freya Kaylie Anaiya Mckenzie Treasure Ify Amelia 
Tommy Emily Jaxon Noah Ivy Kairo Jake Annabelle 

Next week is our last week of  
the school year. 
 
Children will finish at the normal  
times on Friday. We will return to school on 
Thursday the 5th September. 

Diary Dates  
 15.07.24 – Transition Week Nursery – Year 5 (Year 6 

children still in school) 
 
 

 20.07.24 – 1st day of Summer Holiday 

 

 05.09.24 – Start of new school year 

 

 11.10.24 – Individual Photos 

 

Sports Day  
Unfortunately, we have had to cancel 
Sports Day on the field due to the ongoing 
rain that we have had this week. 
 
Mr Cox is looking at putting together some 
team colour activities next week so the 
children get to wear their coloured t-shirts. 
 

Year 6 Production of Jungle Book  
This week our Year six children did two  
amazing performances of The Jungle Book. 
 
They worked really hard to learn all of the songs and their 
lines and delivered great performances on both afternoons. 
 
They are now working on their leaver’s assembly for next 
week. 
 

Next week is also transition week. 
The children will come into  
school as normal in the morning  
and go to their current class.  
Their current class teacher will then  
send them to their new classes. 
 
As the end of the day, the children will 
come out with their new class teacher.  
 
During the morning, the new classes will 
be set up on Class Dojo and you will be 
able to see who your child’s new class 
teacher is. We will put information about 
where you will collect your child from on 
each class page.  

Ofsted Report 
We received our Ofsted Report  
yesterday and it has been  
shared with you via ParentMail. 
 
Staff and children have been working 
really hard over the last few years and we 
are so proud that all of the hard work has 
been recognised. 


